From: Frankie Liang <Frankie.Liang@strathfield.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Tuesday, 24 January 2017 4:54 PM

To: Jane Flanagan

Cc: Leah Beatty

Subject: RE: MP 05_0147 MOD12 - Enfield Intermodal Logistics Centre MOD 12 — notification

of response to submissions

Hi Jane,

Council does not object to the Modification 12, on the basis that the Empty Container Storage Area A would not to
be converted as Operational Area (e.g. Intermodal Terminal) as committed by NSW Ports in its Response to
Submissions (dated 20 December 2016).

Regards,
Frankie
.., .. Frankie Liang | Strategic Planner
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